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2nd Session for After-School Clubs 
After school clubs provide a safe and secure play environment that offer children rich 

and stimulating experiences alongside opportunities to explore and experiment. The 

clubs provide children with a range of equipment and resources appropriate to their 

age and interests. This week the children have had lots of fun in after school clubs 

playing with our new games like “kids in the kitchen”. This club is designed for 

students in grades 3 to 8, the students made tasty treats without forgetting the 

importance of safety when dealing with food, utensils and appliances.   

 
 

  

BIS Upcoming Field Trips   
December 5: Field Trip for Gr. 11 to KOC.  
 

December  6: Field Trip for Gr. 12 to Al-Sabah Al-Ahmad 
Center for Giftedness & Creativity.  

 

December 13: Field Trip for Gr. 10 to KOC. 
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Registration of BIS Students’ Siblings for 2019-2020 School Year 

Registration is now open for BIS students’ siblings and staff children for the 

school year 2019-2020. We are inviting BIS parents to contact the 

admissions office immediately at 22052855-22052800 no later than 

Monday, 26th November 2018 to initiate the registration procedures of their 

new children (siblings of current BIS students only) for 2019-2020. For more 

information please visit our school website or click here to view the letter. 

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

       

 

Weekly Overview on PowerSchool  
Parents can view their child’s schedule “Weekly Overview” today on PowerSchool as Thursday, 

22nd of November is a holiday. This allows parents to see their child’s schedule for each day of the 

upcoming week. If you don’t already have PowerSchool learning access, please contact Mr. Basel, 

System Administrator at basel.alali@bis.edu.kw to know how to get connected. Parents can view 

their child’s schedule by visiting Parent PowerSchool LMS.  

Note: In the coming weeks, the weekly overview will be uploaded on Thursday as usual.  

 

 Library Collection 
The goal of BIS library media center is to ensure 

that all students of the school community have 

access to our collection. The collection can be 

accessed by visiting Library link. 

Dates to Remember 
November   22:                             Prophet’s Birthday Holiday      
(BIS resumes on Sunday 25th of November).  
November 26:  Deadline for parents to contact 
the admissions office to initiate the registration 
procedures for siblings.  
November 29: Deadline for parents to order 
Scholastic Book online. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Scholastic Book Club   
Our November Scholastic Book Club is up and running!    

Click here to browse the latest books and order online. 

Don’t forget that for every $1 you spend on this month’s 

Book Club, our school will earn 20¢ in Scholastic Rewards 

that we can use to buy books for classroom libraries. 

Please place your order online by November 29, 2018. 
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